
Firewise:  Charlie Bennett

Working on getting a $500 grant from State Farm for clean up day/firewise

Draft site permit will need to be re-applied for about a month out.  It will cost about $800

The state (RCD) granted $3400 to Kerry Wilson’s trailer removal and trees.  That lot is continuing to be 
cleaned up.  The permits were a slow process and weather moved in that delayed the process.  A fence 
will be built in the spring by Kerry Wilson and family

The Wildfire Bill funds usage is being debated.  Hopefully they can agree on some things and we can 
receive some grant money from the bill

Clean Up day for the lake will be Saturday, May 5, 2022


